
November 11, 2018 
 

Regarding the Community Thanksgiving Service:        

All churches are invited to bring finger foods or desserts 

to share. Please drop off the food at the tan colored 

building at Manteo First Assembly before the service. 

Ushers: 
8:30: SC Basnight 

 11:00: Chip & Tripp Phillips 
 

Altar Guild: 

Angie Sellers, Chair; Charlotte Dixon,  
Susan Fearing, Allison Martin 

Sunday, November 4, 2018  
Sunday School: 119 Church Services: 214 

2018 Budget - $619,377.00 

Received November 4, 2018 - $14,921.03                                                             Needed to date - $524,088.40 

 Needed Weekly - $11,911.10         Year to date Budget Deficit - (-$46,369.25)       Received to date - $477,719.15 

Amounts Received into Activities Accounts on November 4, 2018 

The Worship Team will decorate the Sanctuary with poinsettias for the Advent Season. If you 
would like to purchase them in honor or memory of someone the order forms are located in the 
Church lobby. Deadline for ordering is Monday, November 19. The flowers are $10 each,  
after expenses all gifts will be donated to the Caring Ministry. 

The Community Thanksgiving Service is November 18, 6 PM at Manteo First Assembly.      
Our Pastor will be giving the message, come and celebrate this season of thanks with us. 

The Hanging of the Greens service will be Sunday, December 2nd at 11:00 AM. We will also 
recognize babies born this year of parent, grandparent or great-grandparent in our church family. 
Please check the list in narthex or contact the church office with the name of your newest         
additions. If you need to add new names, please do so at the Church Office by Sunday, November 25. 

Mt. Olivet will be serving Brunswick Stew at the Nov. 30th Christmas Tree Lighting. We will 

need a lot of meat for the stew, 40 gallons worth! If you can help by cooking the beef or chicken, 

sign up sheets & directions are available in the Church Office. If you still have questions, please 

contact Reha Otte, 252-473-1883 or Dock Sawyer, 475-8803  

2019 COSTA RICA MISSION UPDATE: We are celebrating 26 people have signed up 

for the team trip next July! To begin our planning, we will hold a brief meeting after church  

Sunday, November 18 at 12:00 PM in Room A. Team members, come ready to discuss 

fundraiser dates and team updates. Contact: Ed and Rhonda Bethea, rlbbethea@gmail.com, 919-616-1144 

Regularly scheduled groups not meeting this month: United Methodist Men and Nannie Midgett Circle 

A special welcome to our two newest staff members - Dawn Sessler and Michelle Lewis!  

Dawn is starting today as our new Nursery Attendant and will be sharing God’s love with 
our little ones each Sunday morning. Stop in to say hello and don’t forget to welcome her 

husband, Joseph too. We are so glad to have them join the Mount Olivet Community. 

Michelle is joining the team over the next few weeks to lead our young people as the new Director of Youth 
Ministry. We are overjoyed to welcome her and her fiancé Abdul Alim to our church family. 

Cove Snacks - $5.00 Discussion Class - $24.00 Prayer Blanket Ministry - $11.00 

Missions - $1,090.00 United Methodist Men - $60.00 Pastor’s Discretionary - $884.00 

Caring Ministry - $75.00 Nannie Midgett Circle - $50.00 Cora Mae Basnight Trust for Kids - $100.00 

Koinonia Class - $2.00 Youth Ministry - $20.00 Every Nations Ministry - $30.00 

UMCOR - $100.00 Mike Jones - $100.00 Capital Improvements Reserve - $20.00 

Book Fund - $150.00 God’s House Repairs - $80.00 Forward in Faith Capital Campaign - $1,015.00 



CoveOBX thecoveobx 

Youth Ministries 
6th – 12th grade  unless otherwise noted 

thecoveobx@gmail.com 

Sunday Morning Small Group, the Cove, 9:45 AM  
 

Sunday Night Youth Group, the Cove, 5 -7 PM;     

Join us for heavy snacks, games, & studying Scripture!   
 

Thursday Morning Youth Breakfast, 7:00 -7:40 AM  

Hot breakfast and guest speaker each Thursday school 

is in session! Transportation is provided to school. 
 

Winterfest is Dec. 30 – Jan. 1! Limited spots. $60 per 

student. Register online agoudy.wixsite.com/cove 
 

Stay Updated  

Children’s Ministries 
Birth – 5th grade 252-473-2089 Ext. 29 

olivetkids@mountolivetumc.org 

 

Sunday School - Join us, upstairs in Room 200 &  

203 at 9:45 as we as we weave our faith.  

Pre-K through 5th Grade 

 

FAITH Friends -Tonight from 5-7 PM - come have 

fun with us as we play games, act out our story, sing a 

song, and enjoy a meal together!  Our special guest 

tonight is a detective! Pre-K through 5th Grade 

 

Children’s Church - Upstairs in Room 205 after 

Children’s Moment. Pre-K through 3rd Grade 

 

 

 

 

 

Men's Bible Study meets Mondays 7:00 PM.  

Please join us as we study the New Testament.  

The only book you need is the Bible; no sign up  

is required. Come explore God's Word with us! 

Music Ministries 
252-473-2089 Ext. 24 

 nschierer@mountolivetumc.org 
 

Chancel Choir meets this Thursday at 7:00 PM  
 

Resounding Praise meets this Thursday at 6:00 PM. 

Meet at 6:00 PM on Wednesday 

for the Bethany Revival Service. 
 

Youth Praise & Dance Team 

will NOT meet this evening. 
 

Christmas Cantata! We continue 

rehearsals for our Cantata on 

Thursday evenings at 7:00 PM.  

Happy Birthday  
Nov. 12 - Caroline Basnight, Everette Carr 

Nov. 13 - Rhonda Bethea, Emily Gamiel, 

Nov. 13 - Jonathan Reed 

Nov. 14 - Elizabeth Gallop, Mary Kathryn Gore 

Nov. 14 - Troy Tugwell 

Nov. 15 - Caroline Adams, Kara Beatty 

Nov. 16 - Katie Cheeseman, Gib Harrison, 

Nov. 16 - Jennifer Phillps  

Nov. 17 - Steve Howell, Christian Martin 
 

Happy Anniversary 
Nov. 13 - Jim & Anne Davenport – 56 yrs.             

Nov. 15 - Kenneth & Emma Meekins – 32 yrs.             

Missions Opportunities 

Food For Thought is located off Airport Rd. 

VOLUNTEERS are needed to help pack 

bags on Thur. and your financial support is 

also, always, appreciated. Thank you for your prayers 

and support, Janice O’Neal, Coordinator  
 

The Roanoke Island Food Pantry needs  

gently used children's books. Bible story 

books welcome! Paper bags are also needed 

as it's our busy time and supply is dwindling fast!  

 

All are welcome to join the Card Ministry 

the second and fourth Wednesday of each 

month at 9:30 AM. Come and spread the 

love of Christ by encouraging our brothers and sisters!  

Mount Olivet United Methodist Church offers Online Giving Options 

At mountolivetumc.org through the online giving tab or with your smartphone QR code reader 


